
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

Parish Webcam:  www.mcnmedia.tv  

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 
 

Confirmation 
Wednesday 18th May  

5.00pm in Church of the Assumption, 
Tullyallen 

 

First Holy Communion 
Saturday 11th June  

11.00am in Church of the Assumption, 
Tullyallen 

 

 

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 20th March 2022  

ThirdSunday of Lent 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Dec’d Members of Cunningham & Loughran Families 

Sun 20th Aughnagar 9.00am Dinny O Neill    

Sun 20th Tullyallen     11.00am  Dec’d Members of Mc Crory & Singleton Families 

Mon 21st Ackinduff 7.30pm Paul Quinn 

Tue 22nd Aughnagar 10.00am  

Wed 23rd Tullyallen 10.00am  

Thurs 24th Tullyallen 10.00am  

Fri 25th Aughnagar 7.30pm Eamon Walls (1st Anniv) 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm John, Annie & Peter Holland 

Sun 27th Aughnagar 9.00am Pat & Cassie Mc Bride also Joe Daly 

Sun 27th Tullyallen 11.00am     

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us       
Mary Clancy (Blackwatertown) 
Mary Nugent 
Patrick Sean Guerin (New York) 
Pauline Hegarty (Finulagh) 
Tommy Mc Caul (Dungannon) 
                                           

Baptism 
We welcome into our community 

 

Charlie Joseph Hol-

land 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral 

needs of the people of the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and 

Parish Office 

A selection of Mass cards/ 

Mass bouquets are             

available from the Parish 

Office on Tuesday, 

Wednesday & Thursday 

mornings. 



Weekend Masses 
 
With the relaxation of Covid-19 restrictions, the wearing of face coverings in our churches is no longer 
mandatory. However Church leaders are encouraging people to use them as a precautionary measure.  
Please continue to sanitise hands on entering and leaving the church. 

Stations of the Cross 
There will be Stations of the Cross every Sunday evening  
during Lent at 7.00pm in Tullyallen church. This is also an 
opportunity for those isolating to join our parish in         
traditional Lent devotions. 

Thank You                                                                   
A sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions  during the week. Your            
support and solidarity means a lot.                                      
Weekly Collection  £1,380.00.   
Development Collection  £85.00 
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations   
Anyone wishing to make an online donation can visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the “Donate to our 
Parish” button. 

Loving God, 
We pray for the people of Ukraine, 
For all those suffering or afraid, 
that you will be close to them and protect them. 
We pray for world leaders, 
for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their 
choices. 
We pray for the world; that in this moment of crisis, 
we may reach out in solidarity 
to our brothers and sisters in need. 
May we walk in your ways 
so that peace and justice 
become a reality for the people of Ukraine 
and for all the world.  Amen. 

Ministries for 26th/27th March 
 

Ackinduff 
Eucharistic Minister: John Paul Corrigan 
Reader:   Michael Kelly______________ 
Aughnagar 
Eucharistic Ministers: Mary Mc Bride  
    Sally Mc Aleer 
Reader:   Claire Quinn __________ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers: Joanne Goodwin 
    Sheila Loughran 
    Declan Begley 
Reader:   Ciaran Mc Rory 

First Confession 
Our Primary 4 girls and boys will receive the Sacrament of 
First Confession on Wednesday 23rd March at 7.00pm in  
Tullyallen. 

Parish Envelopes 
New parish envelopes for the beginning of April are now 
ready for distribution.  Those who usually deliver the                 
envelopes are asked to call at the Parochial House on 
Wednesday and Thursday this week 10.00am - 2.00pm. 

Parish Draw 
Our next Parish Draw will be held on 
Tuesday 22nd March. 

Priests in Pastoral Area 

Ballygawley:                                               
Fr. Michael O Dwyer  

Tel: 028 8556 7096 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                   
Fr. Cathal Deveney                                     
Tel: 028 8555 7212 

Fr Dermot Mc Caul 

Tel:  028 3756 8288 

Beragh:                                             
Msgr. Colum Curry 

Tel:  028 8075 8206 

Fr. P.J. Mc Crory 

Tel: 028 8075 8344 

Killeeshil Community Centre 
Pilates: Six week block Pilates starts Tuesday 22nd March - 8pm 
and 9pm. Waiting list for those interested. Please get in touch   
with Joanne for further information on 07835166402. 
Blood Donation:  Blood donation session in Killeeshil                        
Community Centre on Wednesday 30th March. 
12.30pm - 4.00pm  and 5.00pm - 7.30pm 
Booking is essential.  Tel:  08085534653  10.30am - 4.30pm 
 Monday -  Friday. 
 

Special Collection for Ukraine   
The Irish Bishops have asked for a Special Collection to be 
taken up at Masses on the weekend of 26/27 March to      
support humanitarian efforts in Ukraine.  The proceeds of 
this Special Collection will be directed to Caritas                       
Internationalis, which is the helping hand of the Church on 
the ground in the Ukraine and the surrounding region.  You 
can use one of the ‘SPARE’ envelopes in your envelope box.  

Please be as generous as you can. Thank you.  


